
Facilities Notice 
 
FACILITIES MANAGEMENT 
Saunders Building 
PO Box 1700 STN CSC Victoria BC V8W 2Y2 Canada 
 

 

Title:  Elliott 043b X-Ray Lab Renovations – Electrical Panel Shutdown - 
Rescheduled 

Location: ELL 043b 

 

Description: Facilities Management (FMGT) and Aral Construction and Belltech will 
be shutting down an electrical panel (panel B) in the basement of the 
Elliott Building. 

The shutdown will impact lighting and power receptables in Elliott 
042, 043, 045 and some corridor lighting. Please power down all 
equipment in these spaces by the end of the workday on January 18, 
2024. Phones do not need to be disconnected. Please note: FMGT 
does its due diligence in determining what spaces will be impacted but 
the shutdown however there is a small risk that other spaces may be 
inadvertently impacted. Please plan your research activities and use of 
sensitive equipment accordingly. 

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience.  

 

Time frame: Friday, January 19, 2024, 8:00 am to 9:00 am approximately 

 

FMGT contact: Adam Gerber, Project Manager 

 Kim Frechette, Project Manager 

 

Email address:  apgerber@uvic.ca 

 kfrechette@uvic.ca  

 

Phone:  AG 250-213-2055 

 KF 250-516-2922 
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